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Student Government Association’s Response to UCC 0175 118

From: SGA Vice President

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 1:54 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette

Cc: sgavicepresident@uh.edu; Harding, Michael H; McHenry, Monica

Subject: l;{;aéReminder: University Coordinating Commission: SGA Response Needed for UCC 0175

Foilow Up Flag: Foliow up
Flag Status: Red
Hello Jeanette,

This is Craig Premjee, the newly elected vice president of SGA. I've reviewed the UCC
document and spoken to students about the implications of this being passed and I am in strong
support of this being in effect, as is the student body. This seems like a very student friendly bill
and I believe it will increase graduation rates, graduate school acceptance rates, and overall
happiness with services at UH.

Thank you for passing this along to SGA and if you need anything further from myself or SGA
please tell me,

Go Coogs!

Craig Premjee

University of Houston-SGA
Student Body Vice President
sgavp@central.uh.edu
(832)-842-6226
www.sga.uh.edu
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